
Parl’t health committee passes drug authority bill 

The Parliamentary Health Committee has preliminarily passed a government-drafted bill to 
establish a regulatory body for the pharmaceutical and medical supply industries, known as the 
supreme drug authority. The new body includes three sub-entities that are responsible for 
outlining policies, financial issues such as purchasing medical supplies and raw materials as well 
as for monitoring purposes respectively 


